CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 15, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06575-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 8:11 AM

To: 'Marciak9600'

Subject: RE: Proposed rate hike for FPL Re docket #160021-E1

Good morning,

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-El.

For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report:
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power __light company.pdf.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Marciak9600 [mailto:marciak9600@aol.com]

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 7:53 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Proposed rate hike for FPL Re docket #160021-E1

FROM - Marcia Koren-- 12558 Via Ravenna, Boynton Beach Fl. 33436

As a senior and homeowner | feel compelled to express my views on this proposed rate hike for FPL.
Given the current economic conditions and the dramatic decline in energy prices across the across
the

board a rate hike at this time is not warranted. It would put a great burden on those that are currently
struggling to make ends meet.

Re docket# 160021-E1

Marcia Koren


FPSC Commission Clerk
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